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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to introduce a new Litter Picking Initiative at our school, and we 
warmly invite you and your children to participate! This is a wonderful 
opportunity for our pupils to learn about the importance of caring for our 
environment and keeping our community clean. 
 
Here’s how you can get involved: 

1. Collect a Litter Picker Set – You can pick up a litter picking set from the 
school office on a Friday. 

2. Sign Out the Equipment – To help us track the sets, we kindly ask that you 
sign the equipment out when collecting it. 

3. Return the Set on Monday – Please return the litter picker set to the 
school office on Monday.  Don't forget to sign it back in! 

4. Share photos of you and the family on ClassDojo. 
 

We encourage you to use the weekend to spend some quality time outdoors 
with your children, helping to make a positive difference in our local area. Your 
involvement will not only teach our pupils the value of teamwork and 
responsibility, but also help keep our school and surroundings clean and safe. 
 
Thank you for your support in this initiative. Together, we can make a big 
impact! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mrs Souris                                

 


